## Information about attending meetings in Person

We are pleased to offer these Area Panel meetings as hybrid, meaning there will be some people attending in person at the venue stated and some joining virtually. We will have a screen where people in the room and those online will be able to see and hear each other.

For the safety and comfort of everyone attending in person, we ask that all attendees take a Lateral Flow test before attending. We also ask that attendees wear a facemask when standing and when entering, leaving or moving around the meeting room.

If your Lateral Flow test shows a positive result, or if you have any of the symptoms of COVID-19 as described by the NHS, please follow the NHS guidance and do not attend the meeting in person.

Please be aware that capacity of the venues is limited to allow for attendees to remain a safe distance apart so if you would like to be there in person please contact the Community Engagement Team. Please note that spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. We look forward to holding the Area Panel meeting in this new way and we hope you can join us.